
 
 
Gardens Report – Jan 25 

 
 
 
The Ocean Drive site situation remains ‘in limbo’.  I did not chase P&F Estates Ltd over the Christmas 
period, but have now emailed enquiring which route they prefer to pursue regarding written 
agreement.  Consequently, no formal approach has been made to solicitors seeking advice/help so as 
not to incur costs.   
 
Quotes have now been obtained for tree/shrub cutting at Clover/Barbary Lane site.  The successful 
contractor is scheduled to undertake the work during the week of 3 February. 
 
The General maintenance of our sites continues – predominantly lighter pruning and weeding, as 
David our gardener returns to full health.  We continue to liaise and meet up regularly to agree 
ongoing work.  
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